Oakwood Glen Homeowners Association
Special Meeting of Members
October 21, 2017

The Special Meeting of the members of Oakwood Glen Homeowners Association was held Saturday,
October 21, 2017, at 2:49 p.m. at the clubhouse at 17902 Hawk Haven Lane, having provided proper
notice to the community at least 72 hours in advance.

The purpose of the meeting was the election of Officers for 2018.

John Goff made a motion that Mike Harris remain in the position of President. The motion was
seconded by Greg Gillis and approved unanimously.

Linda Clarke made a motion that Ken Clark remains Vice President of the Board. The motion was
seconded by Nicole Loreth and approved unanimously.

Ken Clark made a motion that Linda Clarke remains Treasurer of the Board. The motion was seconded
by John Goff and approved unanimously.

Kristen Ricketts made a motion that John Goff be appointed Secretary of the Board for the 2018 term.
The motion was seconded by Greg Gillis and approved unanimously.

Adjournment:
There being no further business to come before the Board, Greg Gillis motioned to adjourn the meeting.
Theymotionwas second y Kri Ricketts and the meeting was formally adjourned at 2:58 pm.
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